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  The Real Book of Real Estate Robert T. Kiyosaki,2010-05 From the #1
bestselling author of Rich Dad, Poor Dad comes the ultimate guide to real
estate--the advice and techniques every investor needs to navigate through
the ups, downs, and in-betweens of the market.
  Mastering the Gray Zone Michael J. Mazarr,Strategic Studies Institute,U. S.
Army War College,2015 Discussions of an emerging practice of 'gray zone'
conflict have become increasingly common throughout the U.S. Army and the
wider national security community, but the concept remains ill-defined and
poorly understood. This monograph aims to contribute to the emerging dialogue
about competition and rivalry in the gray zone by defining the term,
comparing and contrasting it with related theories, and offering tentative
hypotheses about this increasingly important form of state competition. The
idea of operating gradually and somewhat covertly to remain below key
thresholds of response is hardly new. Many approaches being used today --
such as support for proxy forces and insurgent militias -- have been employed
for millennia. The monograph argues that the emergence of this more coherent
and intentional form of gray zone conflict is best understood as the
confluence of three factors. Understood in this context, gray zone strategies
can be defined as a form of conflict that pursues political objectives
through integrated campaigns; employs mostly nonmilitary or nonkinetic tools;
strives to remain under key escalatory or red line thresholds to avoid
outright conventional conflict; and moves gradually toward its objectives
rather than seeking conclusive results in a relatively limited period of
time. Having examined the scope and character of gray zone conflict, the
monograph offers seven hypotheses about this emerging form of rivalry.
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Finally, the monograph offers recommendations for the United States and its
friends and allies to deal with this challenge--Publisher's web site.
  Understanding Media Marshall McLuhan,2016-09-04 When first published,
Marshall McLuhan's Understanding Media made history with its radical view of
the effects of electronic communications upon man and life in the twentieth
century.
  The Tipping Point Malcolm Gladwell,2006-11-01 From the bestselling author
of The Bomber Mafia: discover Malcolm Gladwell's breakthrough debut and
explore the science behind viral trends in business, marketing, and human
behavior. The tipping point is that magic moment when an idea, trend, or
social behavior crosses a threshold, tips, and spreads like wildfire. Just as
a single sick person can start an epidemic of the flu, so too can a small but
precisely targeted push cause a fashion trend, the popularity of a new
product, or a drop in the crime rate. This widely acclaimed bestseller, in
which Malcolm Gladwell explores and brilliantly illuminates the tipping point
phenomenon, is already changing the way people throughout the world think
about selling products and disseminating ideas. “A wonderful page-turner
about a fascinating idea that should affect the way every thinking person
looks at the world.” —Michael Lewis
  Laudato Si Pope Francis,2015-07-18 “In the heart of this world, the Lord of
life, who loves us so much, is always present. He does not abandon us, he
does not leave us alone, for he has united himself definitively to our earth,
and his love constantly impels us to find new ways forward. Praise be to
him!” – Pope Francis, Laudato Si’ In his second encyclical, Laudato Si’: On
the Care of Our Common Home, Pope Francis draws all Christians into a
dialogue with every person on the planet about our common home. We as human
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beings are united by the concern for our planet, and every living thing that
dwells on it, especially the poorest and most vulnerable. Pope Francis’
letter joins the body of the Church’s social and moral teaching, draws on the
best scientific research, providing the foundation for “the ethical and
spiritual itinerary that follows.” Laudato Si’ outlines: The current state of
our “common home” The Gospel message as seen through creation The human
causes of the ecological crisis Ecology and the common good Pope Francis’
call to action for each of us Our Sunday Visitor has included discussion
questions, making it perfect for individual or group study, leading all
Catholics and Christians into a deeper understanding of the importance of
this teaching.
  A Thousand Splendid Suns Khaled Hosseini,2008-09-18 A riveting and powerful
story of an unforgiving time, an unlikely friendship and an indestructible
love
  How I Became a Quant Richard R. Lindsey,Barry Schachter,2011-01-11 Praise
for How I Became a Quant Led by two top-notch quants, Richard R. Lindsey and
Barry Schachter, How I Became a Quant details the quirky world of
quantitative analysis through stories told by some of today's most successful
quants. For anyone who might have thought otherwise, there are engaging
personalities behind all that number crunching! --Ira Kawaller, Kawaller &
Co. and the Kawaller Fund A fun and fascinating read. This book tells the
story of how academics, physicists, mathematicians, and other scientists
became professional investors managing billions. --David A. Krell, President
and CEO, International Securities Exchange How I Became a Quant should be
must reading for all students with a quantitative aptitude. It provides
fascinating examples of the dynamic career opportunities potentially open to
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anyone with the skills and passion for quantitative analysis. --Roy D.
Henriksson, Chief Investment Officer, Advanced Portfolio Management Quants--
those who design and implement mathematical models for the pricing of
derivatives, assessment of risk, or prediction of market movements--are the
backbone of today's investment industry. As the greater volatility of current
financial markets has driven investors to seek shelter from increasing
uncertainty, the quant revolution has given people the opportunity to avoid
unwanted financial risk by literally trading it away, or more specifically,
paying someone else to take on the unwanted risk. How I Became a Quant
reveals the faces behind the quant revolution, offering you?the?chance to
learn firsthand what it's like to be a?quant today. In this fascinating
collection of Wall Street war stories, more than two dozen quants detail
their roots, roles, and contributions, explaining what they do and how they
do it, as well as outlining the sometimes unexpected paths they have followed
from the halls of academia to the front lines of an investment revolution.
  The Leadership Challenge James M. Kouzes,Barry Z. Posner,2017-03-30 The
most trusted source of leadership wisdom, updated to address today's
realities The Leadership Challenge is the gold-standard manual for effective
leadership, grounded in research and written by the premier authorities in
the field. With deep insight into the complex interpersonal dynamics of the
workplace, this book positions leadership both as a skill to be learned, and
as a relationship that must be nurtured to reach its full potential. This new
sixth edition has been revised to address current challenges, and includes
more international examples and a laser focus on business issues; you'll
learn how extraordinary leaders accomplish extraordinary things, and how to
develop your leadership skills and style to deliver quality results every
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time. Engaging stories delve into the fundamental roles that great leaders
fulfill, and simple frameworks provide a primer for those who seek continuous
improvement; by internalizing key insights and putting concepts into action,
you'll become a more effective, more impactful leader. A good leader gets
things done; a great leader aspires, inspires, and achieves more. This book
highlights the differences between good and great, and shows you how to
bridge the chasm between getting things done and making things happen. Gain
deep insight into leadership's critical role in organizational health
Navigate the shift toward team-oriented work relationships Motivate and
inspire to break through the pervasive new cynicism Leverage the electronic
global village to deliver better results Business is evolving at an
increasingly rapid rate, and leaders must keep pace with the changes or risk
stagnation. People work differently, are motivated differently, and have
different expectations today—business as usual is quickly losing its
effectiveness. The Leadership Challenge helps you stay current, relevant, and
effective in the modern workplace.
  The Senate Intelligence Committee Report on Torture (Academic Edition)
Senate Select Committee On Intelligence,2020-02-18 The study edition of book
the Los Angeles Times called, The most extensive review of U.S. intelligence-
gathering tactics in generations. This is the complete Executive Summary of
the Senate Intelligence Committee's investigation into the CIA's
interrogation and detention programs -- a.k.a., The Torture Report. Based on
over six million pages of secret CIA documents, the report details a covert
program of secret prisons, prisoner deaths, interrogation practices, and
cooperation with other foreign and domestic agencies, as well as the CIA's
efforts to hide the details of the program from the White House, the
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Department of Justice, the Congress, and the American people. Over five years
in the making, it is presented here exactly as redacted and released by the
United States government on December 9, 2014, with an introduction by Daniel
J. Jones, who led the Senate investigation. This special edition includes: •
Large, easy-to-read format. • Almost 3,000 notes formatted as footnotes,
exactly as they appeared in the original report. This allows readers to see
obscured or clarifying details as they read the main text. • An introduction
by Senate staffer Daniel J. Jones who led the investigation and wrote the
report for the Senate Intelligence Committee, and a forward by the head of
that committee, Senator Dianne Feinstein.
  Balanced Scorecard Step-by-Step Paul R. Niven,2002-10-15 This book explains
how an organization can measure and manage performance with the Balanced
Scorecard methodology. It provides extensive background on performance
management and the Balanced Scorecard, and focuses on guiding a team through
the step-by-step development and ongoing implementation of a Balanced
Scorecard system. Corporations, public sector agencies, and not for profit
organizations have all reaped success from the Balanced Scorecard. This book
supplies detailed implementation advice that is readily applied to any and
all of these organization types. Additionally, it will benefit organizations
at any stage of Balanced Scorecard development. Regardless of whether you are
just contemplating a Balanced Scorecard, require assistance in linking their
current Scorecard to management processes, or need a review of their past
measurement efforts, Balanced Scorecard Step by Step provides detailed advice
and proven solutions.
  Out Of Control Kevin Kelly,2009-04-30 Out of Control chronicles the dawn of
a new era in which the machines and systems that drive our economy are so
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complex and autonomous as to be indistinguishable from living things.
  Made to Stick Chip Heath,Dan Heath,2007-01-02 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
The instant classic about why some ideas thrive, why others die, and how to
make your ideas stick. “Anyone interested in influencing others—to buy, to
vote, to learn, to diet, to give to charity or to start a revolution—can
learn from this book.”—The Washington Post Mark Twain once observed, “A lie
can get halfway around the world before the truth can even get its boots on.”
His observation rings true: Urban legends, conspiracy theories, and bogus
news stories circulate effortlessly. Meanwhile, people with important
ideas—entrepreneurs, teachers, politicians, and journalists—struggle to make
them “stick.” In Made to Stick, Chip and Dan Heath reveal the anatomy of
ideas that stick and explain ways to make ideas stickier, such as applying
the human scale principle, using the Velcro Theory of Memory, and creating
curiosity gaps. Along the way, we discover that sticky messages of all
kinds—from the infamous “kidney theft ring” hoax to a coach’s lessons on
sportsmanship to a vision for a new product at Sony—draw their power from the
same six traits. Made to Stick will transform the way you communicate. It’s a
fast-paced tour of success stories (and failures): the Nobel Prize-winning
scientist who drank a glass of bacteria to prove a point about stomach
ulcers; the charities who make use of the Mother Teresa Effect; the
elementary-school teacher whose simulation actually prevented racial
prejudice. Provocative, eye-opening, and often surprisingly funny, Made to
Stick shows us the vital principles of winning ideas—and tells us how we can
apply these rules to making our own messages stick.
  Science Fair Dave Barry,2010-11-29 Grdankl the Strong, president of
Kprshtskan, is plotting to take over the American government. His plan is to
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infiltrate the science fair at Hubble Middle School, located in a Maryland
suburb just outside Washington. The rich kids at Hubble cheat by buying their
projects every year, and Grdankl's cronies should have no problem selling
them his government-corrupting software. But this year, Toby Harbinger, a
regular kid with Discount Warehouse shoes, is determined to win the $5,000
prize-even if he has to go up against terrorists to do it. With the help of
his best friends, Tamara and Micah, Toby takes on Assistant Principal Paul
Parmit, aka The Armpit, a laser-eyed stuffed owl, and two eBay buyers named
Darth and the Wookiee who seem to think that the Harrison-Ford-signed
BlasTech DL-44 blaster Toby sold them is a counterfeit. What transpires is a
hilarious adventure filled with mystery, suspense, and levitating frogs.
  Architects of Intelligence Martin Ford,2018-11-23 Financial Times Best
Books of the Year 2018 TechRepublic Top Books Every Techie Should Read Book
Description How will AI evolve and what major innovations are on the horizon?
What will its impact be on the job market, economy, and society? What is the
path toward human-level machine intelligence? What should we be concerned
about as artificial intelligence advances? Architects of Intelligence
contains a series of in-depth, one-to-one interviews where New York Times
bestselling author, Martin Ford, uncovers the truth behind these questions
from some of the brightest minds in the Artificial Intelligence community.
Martin has wide-ranging conversations with twenty-three of the world's
foremost researchers and entrepreneurs working in AI and robotics: Demis
Hassabis (DeepMind), Ray Kurzweil (Google), Geoffrey Hinton (Univ. of Toronto
and Google), Rodney Brooks (Rethink Robotics), Yann LeCun (Facebook) , Fei-
Fei Li (Stanford and Google), Yoshua Bengio (Univ. of Montreal), Andrew Ng
(AI Fund), Daphne Koller (Stanford), Stuart Russell (UC Berkeley), Nick
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Bostrom (Univ. of Oxford), Barbara Grosz (Harvard), David Ferrucci (Elemental
Cognition), James Manyika (McKinsey), Judea Pearl (UCLA), Josh Tenenbaum
(MIT), Rana el Kaliouby (Affectiva), Daniela Rus (MIT), Jeff Dean (Google),
Cynthia Breazeal (MIT), Oren Etzioni (Allen Institute for AI), Gary Marcus
(NYU), and Bryan Johnson (Kernel). Martin Ford is a prominent futurist, and
author of Financial Times Business Book of the Year, Rise of the Robots. He
speaks at conferences and companies around the world on what AI and
automation might mean for the future. Meet the minds behind the AI
superpowers as they discuss the science, business and ethics of modern
artificial intelligence. Read James Manyika’s thoughts on AI analytics,
Geoffrey Hinton’s breakthroughs in AI programming and development, and Rana
el Kaliouby’s insights into AI marketing. This AI book collects the opinions
of the luminaries of the AI business, such as Stuart Russell (coauthor of the
leading AI textbook), Rodney Brooks (a leader in AI robotics), Demis Hassabis
(chess prodigy and mind behind AlphaGo), and Yoshua Bengio (leader in deep
learning) to complete your AI education and give you an AI advantage in 2019
and the future.
  Covid-19: The Great Reset Thierry Malleret,Klaus Schwab,2020-07-09 The
Corona crisis and the Need for a Great Reset is a guide for anyone who wants
to understand how COVID-19 disrupted our social and economic systems, and
what changes will be needed to create a more inclusive, resilient and
sustainable world going forward. Thierry Malleret, founder of the Monthly
Barometer, and Klaus Schwab, founder and executive Chairman of the World
Economic Forum, explore what the root causes of these crisis were, and why
they lead to a need for a Great Reset.Theirs is a worrying, yet hopeful
analysis. COVID-19 has created a great disruptive reset of our global social,
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economic, and political systems. But the power of human beings lies in being
foresighted and having the ingenuity, at least to a certain extent, to take
their destiny into their hands and to plan for a better future. This is the
purpose of this book: to shake up and to show the deficiencies which were
manifest in our global system, even before COVID broke out.
  The Polygraph and Lie Detection National Research Council,Division of
Behavioral and Social Sciences and Education,Committee on National
Statistics,Board on Behavioral, Cognitive, and Sensory Sciences,Committee to
Review the Scientific Evidence on the Polygraph,2003-01-22 The polygraph,
often portrayed as a magic mind-reading machine, is still controversial among
experts, who continue heated debates about its validity as a lie-detecting
device. As the nation takes a fresh look at ways to enhance its security, can
the polygraph be considered a useful tool? The Polygraph and Lie Detection
puts the polygraph itself to the test, reviewing and analyzing data about its
use in criminal investigation, employment screening, and counter-
intelligence. The book looks at: The theory of how the polygraph works and
evidence about how deceptivenessâ€and other psychological conditionsâ€affect
the physiological responses that the polygraph measures. Empirical evidence
on the performance of the polygraph and the success of subjects'
countermeasures. The actual use of the polygraph in the arena of national
security, including its role in deterring threats to security. The book
addresses the difficulties of measuring polygraph accuracy, the usefulness of
the technique for aiding interrogation and for deterrence, and includes
potential alternativesâ€such as voice-stress analysis and brain measurement
techniques.
  The Amboy Dukes Irving Shulman,2000-03
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  The New Trading for a Living Alexander Elder,2014-09-29 The best-selling
trading book of all time—updated for the new era The New Trading for a Living
updates a modern classic, popular worldwide among both private and
institutional traders. This revised and expanded edition brings time-tested
concepts in gear with today's fast-moving markets, adding new studies and
techniques for the modern trader. This classic guide teaches a calm and
disciplined approach to the markets. It emphasizes risk management along with
self-management and provides clear rules for both. The New Trading for a
Living includes templates for rating stock picks, creating trade plans, and
rating your own readiness to trade. It provides the knowledge, perspective,
and tools for developing your own effective trading system. All charts in
this book are new and in full color, with clear comments on rules and
techniques. The clarity of this book's language, its practical illustrations
and generous sharing of the essential skills have made it a model for the
industry—often imitated but never duplicated. Both new and experienced
traders will appreciate its insights and the calm, systematic approach to
modern markets. The New Trading for a Living will become an even more
valuable resource than the author's previous books: Overcome barriers to
success and develop stronger discipline Identify asymmetrical market zones,
where rewards are higher and risks lower Master money management as you set
entries, targets and stops Use a record-keeping system that will make you
into your own teacher Successful trading is based on knowledge, focus, and
discipline. The New Trading for a Living will lift your trading to a higher
level by sharing classic wisdom along with modern market tools.
  Hollywood's Indian Peter Rollins,2011-01-23 Offering both in-depth analyses
of specific films and overviews of the industry's output, Hollywood's Indian
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provides insightful characterizations of the depiction of the Native
Americans in film. This updated edition includes a new chapter on Smoke
Signals , the groundbreaking independent film written by Sherman Alexie and
directed by Chris Eyre. Taken as a whole the essays explore the many ways in
which these portrayals have made an impact on our collective cultural life.
  Introduction to Nanoscience Stuart Lindsay,2009-10-22 Nanoscience is not
physics, chemistry, engineering or biology. It is all of them, and it is time
for a text that integrates the disciplines. This is such a text, aimed at
advanced undergraduates and beginning graduate students in the sciences. The
consequences of smallness and quantum behaviour are well known and described
Richard Feynman's visionary essay 'There's Plenty of Room at the Bottom'
(which is reproduced in this book). Another, critical, but thus far
neglected, aspect of nanoscience is the complexity of nanostructures.
Hundreds, thousands or hundreds of thousands of atoms make up systems that
are complex enough to show what is fashionably called 'emergent behaviour'.
Quite new phenomena arise from rare configurations of the system. Examples
are the Kramer's theory of reactions (Chapter 3), the Marcus theory of
electron transfer (Chapter 8), and enzyme catalysis, molecular motors, and
fluctuations in gene expression and splicing, all covered in the final
Chapter on Nanobiology. The book is divided into three parts. Part I (The
Basics) is a self-contained introduction to quantum mechanics, statistical
mechanics and chemical kinetics, calling on no more than basic college
calculus. A conceptual approach and an array of examples and conceptual
problems will allow even those without the mathematical tools to grasp much
of what is important. Part II (The Tools) covers microscopy, single molecule
manipulation and measurement, nanofabrication and self-assembly. Part III
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(Applications) covers electrons in nanostructures, molecular electronics,
nano-materials and nanobiology. Each chapter starts with a survey of the
required basics, but ends by making contact with current research literature.
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